
 

 

 

 

 

 

Snowball Policy 

At Glen Morris Central Public School, we stress the importance of safe and responsible behaviour.   

Each year, across Ontario, many students receive serious head and eye injuries due to being hit by a 

snowball.  For this reason, The Grand Erie School Board does not permit snowball throwing while on school 

property.   

Please note our school policy for throwing snow/snowballs- Students will be reminded of the "No Snowballs" 

school rule. 

1st Incident  Referred to Office, Letter to Parent- (A letter will go home to parents to be                                                                                                                       

                                              signed. The letter must be returned to the office the next morning.) 
 
2nd Incident  Referred to Office, Administration phone call home,  and Snowball Essay 
 
3rd Incident  Referred to Office, One Day In-School/Formal Suspension 

 

Please discuss the importance of the "No Snowballs" rule and school safety with your children. 

Thank you for your co-operation. 

L. Hearn 

 

 

  


